
Happy December, dance families! 

I am so excited to share our Christmas Cabaret with you in a few weeks! The dancers have been working hard on their pieces 

and are putting the final touches on them. Lets go over a few details to round out this month. 

 

Christmas Cabaret - Saturday, December 18th 

FUSION DANCEWORKS PRESENTS…THE NUTCRACKER! 

We’ll be featuring FIVE mini-shows for our show this year throughout the day on December 18th. The shows will be held in 

the studio at the Edgewood Event Center. Each dancer can have TWO audience members in the studio, and each dancer will 

be assessed a $20 performance fee for the show. TWO (2) additional tickets can be purchased per dancer for $5 

each. Performance fees and additional tickets must be taken care of PRIOR to the show. The $20 performance fee has been 

added to your DanceStudio Pro accounts. Contact the studio if you’d like addition tickets. All accounts must be current to buy 

tickets. We will also have a livestream link available for all shows, but the links will not be available for later viewing. This link 

will be make available to you prior to the show. All of the dancers and our audience members will receive special Christmas 

cookies from Pie-Eyed and Flakey! 

 

Dancers should wear their GREEN STUDIO T’s for the performance with black bottoms. Make-up is not necessary, and hair 

should be fixed so it is out of the dancers’ faces. 

 

*Dancers and spectators should arrive just 5 minutes before their show begins.* 

 

Here are the line-ups for each of our shows: 

Show 1 - 10:00am   Show 2 - 11:00am   Show 3 - 12:00pm   Show 4 - 1:30pm   Show 5 - 2:30pm 

Monday 4:05    Tuesday 5:10      Monday 8:00      Thursday 8:00   Tuesday 7:00 

Monday 5:20    Monday 5:55      Tuesday 4:00      Thursday 6:45   Wednesday 4:30 

        Monday 6:30      Wednesday 5:40   Tuesday 6:20 

 

We are also planning additional activities and opportunities in Edgewood that 

day, so you can enjoy a day of fun before and after your dancer’s perfor-

mance! Plan to spend the day in our community! 

 

Wear Your Green Studio T-shirt to Class 

All dancers should wear their Green Studio T to class December 13-16! 

 

Accounts Up To Date 

Please sign into your DanceStudio Pro account to view your balance. The  

costume/picture fees for our Spring Show were due by December 1st. Please 

be sure to take care of this ASAP if you haven’t already. 

 

Winter Break 

The studio will be closed December 19 through January 9th.  

 

I think that’s everything. Thanks so much for reading…we appreciate you! 

Hope you have a wonderful holiday season! 

 

Keep dancing, 

Miranda 

December 2021 

Miranda Bushaw Beyer I fusiondanceworks@gmail.com I fusiondanceworks.studio  

Offering dance classes for Edgewood and surrounding areas since 2007 

Mark Your  
Calendar 

Costume Payment Due: December 1 
Wear Studio T-shirt to Class: Dec. 13-16 
Christmas Cabaret: December 18 at the 
Studio (Edgewood Event Center) 
Spring Session Begins: January 10 
Spring Tuition Payments Due: Jan. 10, 
Feb. 7, Mar. 7 
Beach Week: January 10-14 
Recital Week: May 1-7 
Spring Recital: May 6 & 7 

https://dancestudio-pro.com/online/fusiondanceworks

